
 
                   

Past Commander Association Report for 
July 2023 

 
To:  Curtis Han, DCO 
 Jim Losi, DCOS 
 District Board and Staff 
 
From: Mike Thompson, PCA-P 
 
Date: Aug 17, 2023 
 
2023 PCA Staff 
President – Mike Thompson 
Vice President – Nancy Marion 
FN - Rod Collins 
PCA Fair Coordinator – Michelle Thompson 
 
PCA Business: 

• The PCA will be having Elections for 2024 in November, online like last year and 
not at the Fall 2023 PCA Fair. 

 
PCA Fair: 

• Planning and the schedule is complete for the Fall PCA Fair on September 16-
17.  Two notices have been sent out and online registration will be open this 
weekend. 

• The galley will be closed for construction so our Aux CS will be offering a 
Sandwich Bar for lunch both days, breakfast and dinner will be on your own. If 
you have any questions, please contact our PCA Fair coordinator Michelle 
Thompson at pcacoordinator@d11nuscgaux.info. 

 
Memorial Update:   

• Names will be going on the Memorial in the next week or so. 
• The Memorial service will be held this September, Saturday the 16th at 11:00 am 

during the Fall PCA Fair at the Memorial. 
• Division Commanders, PLEASE, when you hear of a member who has 

crossed the bar, get a hold of the flotilla commander and verify it, then let 
DIRAUX know at D11-SMB-D11AUX-Northern@uscg.mil so that the member 
can be recognized on the Memorial.  Also, please make sure that any of 
your members who crossed the bar in 2022 are on the list at the end of this 
report. 

• Those members who have crossed the Bar this year (2023) will be memorialized 
in the Fall of 2024.  This allows time to verify we have been notified of all 
members who passed in 2023 and time to put their names on the Memorial. 

 
Members who have crossed over the Bar and have not been recognized since our 
last District meeting: 

• No members have crossed over the bar since the last report!  
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Members who have crossed over the Bar and will be Memorialized for 2022 at the 
2023 September PCA Fair. 
 

1. Herbert Hoeser, Jr., Flotilla 113-05-05, DOD 3 JAN 2022 
2. Carol Ray, Flotilla 113-10-03, DOD 6 FEB 2022 -Awaiting verification of past 

service 
3. Arlan L. Christle, Flotilla 113-05-01, DOD 8 MAR 2022 
4. Charles M. Duncan, AKA Charlie Duncan, Flotilla 113-08-39, DOD 18 March 

2022. 
5. Palmer O. Wilkins, Flotilla 113-01-04, DOD 22 MAR 2022. 
6. Harold Berg, Flotilla 113-10-05, DOD 23 MAR 2022 
7. Varon B. Smith, Jr., Flotilla 113-12-01, DOD 10 APR 2022. 
8. Roseann Fox, Flotilla 113-03-01, DOD 16 JUN 2022 
9. Christopher (Chris) Thomas Jewell, of Flotilla 113-8-07, DOD 7 JULY 2022 
10. Desmond Peter Wytman, Flotilla 113-06-04, DOD 26 JUL 2022 
11. James Robert Snyder, Flotilla Number 113-03-05, DOD JUL 2022 
12. Richard Sperling, Flotilla 113-05-01, DOD 6 OCT 2022 
13. Michael C. Levin, Flotilla 113-01-04, DOD 25 OCT 2022 
14. Peter P. Bartolo, Flotilla 113-05-05, DOD 6 NOV 2022 
15. Mike Hendershot, Flotilla 113-05-07, DOD 30 November 2022 
16. James W. Morford, Flotilla 113-12-91, DOD 3 DEC 2023 
17. Martin “Marty” Crowningshield, Flotilla 113-12-91, DOD 17 December 2022 

 
 

Please join the PCA! 
All Division Commanders who have served six (6) months or more are eligible and 
encouraged to join the PCA regardless of what year they served.  Membership is 
$30.00 for a lifetime membership.  To join, please make your check payable to USCG 
Aux PCA with the word PCA dues in the memo area and send to our PCA Finance 
officer: Rod Collins,1879 Ironwheel CT, LA PINE, OR 97739 
 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
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